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“But the one who received the seed that fell on good soil is the man who hears the word and understands it.

He produces a crop, yielding a hundred, sixty or thirty times what was sown.” Matthew 13:23

New Resident

Deep desire to heal. Hunger to grow and learn. Humility to receive. Zeal for life. That's good, fertile soil. And that
describes the newest member of the Dream house family. Zinniah is a treasure and has great potential to walk
out all that God has for her. God so clearly orchestrated and made a way for her to be here and we are excited
for all that is in store! She has ambitions of owning her own business some day and traveling the world! We
started off her journey at the Dream House with an adventure to the Baltimore Aquarium!

Elaysia, Adelynn & Taylor watching the “fishies!”

Group Trip to the Baltimore Aquarium

Safe Place

Imagine you are at a festival. One of those events that overwhelm your senses with all the food options lining
the streets. In your hand you hold an oozing gyro and an Italian sausage loaded with peppers and onions. In
your other hand you're clutching onto the small hand of a whining, hungry child. And as the aroma of your food
causes your mouth to water, you spot the table you had been keeping an eye on and it’s...taken. As you scan the
surrounding area, you see swarms of people. But no where to sit. You look at your child. You look at your food
that is surely going to be dripping down your hand or end up a disaster on the pavement. All you need is
somewhere to sit so you can enjoy your food.

More and more “food stands” have been pulling up and opening up opportunities for the young ladies at
the Dream House to learn and grow.

Just like the taste and nourishment of a delicious meal could be totally lost without that proper place to enjoy
it; the healing, career exploration, relationships, financial guidance and deepening relationship with the Lord
cannot take root without that safe, stable place to call “home.” The Dream House is not called to be the answer
to all the challenges the young ladies face. We are connecting with more and more resources and individuals
to be a part of the puzzle in each of the ladies’ stories. We know that God will continue to provide this
nourishment. And the Dream House will be that place of rest. That place to sit and take it all in.



“Peaceful”

“It's like therapy for me. Just being there on Thursday is so peaceful. It's my family.” Peaceful. Now when you
think of “peace” you probably don’t imagine a table of eleven adults, two children, two toddlers, and four babies.
But for this young lady, this is peace. Relationship. Smiles and laughter. People that care. Familiar faces. This
speaks peace to her. Each Thursday, we aren’t always sure who will be around the table...and what spills or
tantrums could add some flavor to the evening. But each week, we do life together. And thanks to an answer to
prayer for childcare, we are able to ensure a quieter hour following dinner where the adults can take a deep
breath and grow. Thank you to Abigail Carter, Loretta Altland, and the Winter’s family for volunteering their time!

Over these past weeks, we have had the blessing of some amazing people joining us for our Growth Groups.
Pastor Mark Kreig came and shared truth about the supernatural work of God in our lives. Summer Hare came
and shared her health journey and gave advice on healthy living. “I don't feel as tired now,” said one of the young
ladies after making some small adjustments based on receiving wisdom from Summer. We also had an
extra-special evening with a fancy dinner, professional massages from Sharon Spirk and Diane McOmber, as
well as making jewelry. Thank you Pastor Mark, Summer, Sharon and Diane!

Thursday Evening Dinner Watching the kiddos during Growth Group

Support Tangible Needs List

If you wish to support financially, you can go to

: . -K-Cups-Regular, Medium Roast
our website below and follow the Donate link for

a safe and secure credit card donation. All gifts -Trash Bags (Tall Kitchen)

are tax deductible. -Dish Soap

Checks can be sent to: -Baby Wipes

The Dream House -$10 Gift Cards- Dunkin, McDonalds or Wendy's
1323 State Street Walmart Gift Card

Harrisburg, Pa 17103 almart Lift L.ards

To learn more about supporting this ministry, please visit our website or call us at the numbers below:

www.padreamhouse.org

Shannon’s contact information:

E-mail: shannon@padreamhouse.org Phone: 717-919-7442
Anthony’s contact information:
E-mail: anthony@padreamhouse.org Phone: 717-598-4033
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